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1. The PTA Nominating Committee Needs YOU 

 Volunteers are needed for the PTA Nominating Committee. The committee needs 3 
individuals not seeking election to the PTA Board to determine which PTA Board 
seats will be open next year and identify candidates with interest in running for those 
seats. The committee needs to be formalized at the 2/4/09 PTA meeting and will be 
dissolved once the 2009/2010 elections are held in June. PTA Board seats include 1 
President, 2 Vice-Presidents, Recording Secretary, and 1 Treasurer. If interested 
please attend the PTA meeting or contact current members of the board in advance 
of the next meeting : kenmoles@cox.net, or trishdowney@gmail.com or 
monica.cameron@cox.net. 

 ******************************************************************************** 

2. GT Center Referral Form – due Feb 6th  (Grades 2-6)  Fairfax County Public Schools 
provides a continuum of gifted services for students.  While some levels of these 
services are provided to all students, other students must be considered eligible 
through a school/district committee.  If you wish to refer your child for consideration 
for these additional services, the deadline is February 6th for submitting the form to 
the Mantua office.   

If your child is in the Bailey’s 2nd Grade Pool, you will receive a letter in the mail 
within the next week indicating this information.  In this case, the GT Department will 
screen your child for GT Center services.  If your child is not in the pool, you will not 

receive a letter.  

 More information and a link to the referral form is located at 
http://www.fcps.edu/DIS/gt.  If you wish to have a paper copy of the referral, please 
contact the school office.  Please submit any questions to Eva Bousbouras 
(Vaitsa.Bousbouras@fcps.edu), GT Resource Teacher at Mantua.  

 **************************************************************************** 

Information on Unsubscribing 



 This email version of the Alert News is available to all Mantua families. If you do NOT 
want to receive the Alert via email, please send an email to info@mantuapta.org  

 ******************************************************************************** 
Alert News Contributions 
Send via email to alertnews@mantuapta.org.   Be sure to include the word “Alert” in 
the subject line. 

Submissions are appreciated on the Friday before distribution. 

 ******************************************************************************** 

  

 


